
From: Joe Morshead  

Sent: 27 July 2020 11:27 

To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk>; Ben Corke 

<Ben.Corke@exeter.gov.uk> 

Cc: Louise Harvey <louise.harvey@exeter.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: 20/0538/OUT - Land Off Spruce Close Andy Celia Crescent 

 

Hi Matt,  

 

I do not have anything further to add at this stage.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Joe Morshead  

Tree Manager 

Environment and City Management 

Exeter City Council 

01392 265682 

07989666224 

 

 

 

From: Matthew Diamond  

Sent: 24 July 2020 11:36 

To: Joe Morshead <Joe.Morshead@exeter.gov.uk>; Ben Corke <Ben.Corke@exeter.gov.uk> 

Cc: Louise Harvey <louise.harvey@exeter.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: 20/0538/OUT - Land Off Spruce Close Andy Celia Crescent 

 

Hi Joe/Ben 

 

I note Lou has referred to trees in her comments attached on this application from the Public Spaces 

team. I just wanted to check if you have any further comments on the tree impacts of this proposal? 

 

Thanks 

mailto:Joe.Morshead@exeter.gov.uk
mailto:Ben.Corke@exeter.gov.uk
mailto:louise.harvey@exeter.gov.uk


 

Matt 

 

Matthew Diamond 

Principal Project Manager (Development) 

City Development 

Exeter City Council 

 

01392 265214 

 


